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January 23, 2023 
 
Good Morning Friends, 
  
As we begin this 4th week of January, ministry activities are already in high gear. This week, our 
Ugandan partners are leading two seminars in Masaka, one for pastors and the other for 
emerging leaders.  Masaka is the place where we began offering pastoral seminars in 2009. After 
10 years in Masaka, additional regional seminar sites opened up across the country. This return is 
designed to reconnect and encourage pastors in their gospel ministry as well as check in with 
Masaka’s emerging leader’s group.  
  
Then, beginning on January 30th, the new COHORT GROUP meets in Kampala to begin their 
2023-2024 course work. This exciting new opportunity eventually will add 25 individuals to the 
already equipped teachers from our Training of Trainers project. Pray for our Ugandan partners 
as they embrace the COHORT sessions from January 30 – February 3. 
  
Our hearts are thrilled by the work our Ugandan partners are doing. We were hoping to join them 
in January, but due to Dave’s two minor health issues it was prudent to delay his trip until early 
March. Tickets already are purchased and he is ready to fly again soon. We believe his healing 
time offers further preparation for our partners increasing role in equipping pastors and emerging 
leaders. Please keep them in your prayers as they move through these upcoming weeks. 
 

As promised, I am sending you a link to our 2022 Annual Report on our website. Click 
on https://partnershipsfortraining.org/in-review/ and check out the opportunities that led to 
last year’s ministry expansion along with several new ones that God is opening up for 2023.  
  
Thank you for standing with us. Please pray that the Lord’s presence and provision will be our 
steadfast anchor through the joys and challenges of a new year. That is our prayer for you as 
well! 
  
With grateful hearts, 
Dave and Joyce 
  
Partnerships for Training Pastors 
Mechanicsburg, PA 
  
If you no longer desire to receive updates from Partnerships for Training Pastors, please send 
your request to dave@partnershipsfortraining.org. 
  
  
  

 


